
 

 

Date: 20th, September 2024 

 

To, 

 

BSE Limited 

Department of Corporate Services, 

Phiroze Jeejee Bhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 

 

SCRIP CODE: 539574 (SUNSHINE CAPITAL LIMITED) EQ - ISIN - INE974F01025. 

 

Sub: Submission of Rectified Limited Review Reports (LRRs) for Consolidated Financials for the 

period ended June 30, 2024 under Regulation 33 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam (s), 

 

With reference to the above-mentioned subject, please find enclosed herewith the rectified Limited 

Review Reports (LRRs) for Consolidated Financials for the period ended June 30, 2024 under Regulation 

33 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

We wish to inform you that discrepancy mail was received by Company regarding Limited Review 

Report on 05TH Sep 2024, that the initial LRR Consolidated required rectification. The rectified version of 

the LRRs for consolidated financials are now being submitted. 

 

We request you to take the above information on record. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

For & on the behalf of Board of Directors of 

SUNSHINE CAPITAL LIMITED 

 

 

 

 

SURENDRA KUMAR JAIN  

(Managing Director)  

DIN: 00530035 

Address: 555, Double Story Market,  

New Rajinder Nagar, New Delhi - 110060. 

 

Enclosures: 

 

1. Rectified Consolidated Limited Review Report (LRR) 
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